
Sent: 30 September 2019 10:35
To: Samantha Taylor
Subject: Proposed Gladman Development Bloxham 19/01705/OUT

Dear Ms. Taylor: I note that Gladmans are apt to argue that whatever is not forbidden (i.e. by a 
neighbourhood development plan) is permitted. This is a simple logical fallacy because it is based on 
a demonstrably false premise. The issue was addressed in litigation involving Canterbury and I attach 
a copy of the judgment for your information. I do not think that Gladman are being entirely candid in 
respect of the information and argument which they are addressing to CDC.

I am a member of BPC but I write this in my personal cap[acity as a resident of Bloxham.

Leonard H Leigh

8 Merrivales Lane,

Bloxham OX15 4ER


